
 

  

Fluor-BWXT Portsmouth LLC 
P.O. Box 548 
Piketon, Ohio 45661 
 
 

         March 3, 2021 

 

To:  Potential Offerors 
           
Subject:  Fluor BWXT Portsmouth Request for Proposal – FBP-21SC93683 “X-231B Site 

Preparation” 
  

     
Dear Potential Offerors, 
 
Fluor BWXT Portsmouth LLC is requesting you to provide a Firm Fixed Price proposal for X-231B Site 
Preparation in support of the Portsmouth Decontamination and Decommissioning (D&D) Project at the 
Portsmouth Gaseous Diffusion Plant near Piketon, Ohio. 
 
Offerors are advised that this is a competitive solicitation. Proposals will be evaluated and award made 
based on a Lowest Price Technically Acceptable evaluation process.   
 

Please reference Sections L & M “Instructions, Conditions, and Notices to Offerors” of the subject RFP for 

further details regarding the Pre-Proposal Conference, due dates, and proposal requirements.  

 

The RFP is provided to Offerors in a PDF file format with Section J Attachments, Section C – Statement 

of Work, and Drawings as attachments within the RFP PDF document. Should Offerors require special 

accommodations to view the RFP attachments, please contact me at the below e-mail address. In 

addition, the attached PDF drawing package is encrypted and password protected. In order to access 

these files, please contact me to complete a release regarding use of drawings in accordance with Clause 

H.64 “Ownership and use of Drawings” of the subject RFP.  

 
A Pre-Proposal Conference is scheduled on Wednesday March 10, 2021 starting at 2:00 p.m. Eastern. 
Your proposal must be received no later than 2:00 PM Eastern, March 29, 2021.  Should your firm 
decide to “No Bid”, please inform the undersigned with an explanation as soon as possible. 
 
Please be advised that Fluor BWXT Portsmouth LLC will have no obligation to award a contract on the 
basis of this request for proposal or otherwise pay for the information solicited. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 740-897-3941 or by email at 
kelli.merritt@ports.pppo.gov   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Kelli Merritt 
Contract Administrator 
Fluor BWXT Portsmouth, LLC 
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